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Many thanks to Mark Prater for the organization of a great organ 
crawl on Saturday, November 21st.  Our gracious host, Paul Dixon, 
shared stories on the purchase and installation of the Heissler tracker 
organ.  We were then able to play the instrument and hear the many 
wonderful colors of the stops and ñfeelò the action of the keys.  The 
repertoire played was varied and we all received inspirations for new 
music to learn! 
 
Our next event is our ñMessiah Singò on Friday, December 11th at 
First Presbyterian Church in Dunedin.  You can read the details of 
this event on the program calendar and flyer in this newsletter.  I 
urge you to attend and bring your friends as we lift our voices to sing 
(and/or hear) this marvel of choral writing and holiday inspiration.  
Bring your personal ñMessiahò scores from which to sing as a limited 
number of scores will be available at the church.  (A free -will offering 
will be received t help defray the expenses of this program.)  
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and wish all our 
members a blessed and musical Advent / Christmas season 
 
 

Stephen L. Allen 

Deanôs Message 
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